PUBLIC NOTICE Bedfordshire

CENTRAL BEDFORDSHIRE COUNCIL PROPOSES TO INTRODUCE A
DISABLED PARKING BAY ON VAUGHAN ROAD, STOTFOLD

Reason for proposal: The disabled parking space would provide a dedicated place for blue badge holders
to park.

Effect of the Order:
To introduce Parking for Disabled badge holders only on the following length of road in Stotfold:-

1. Vaughan Road, west side, starting approximately 1 metre from the northern edge of the dropped
kerb outside No. 81 and No. 83 and extending in a north-easterly direction, covering an area
approximately 6.6 metres in length and 2 metres in width.

Please see plan for clarification.

Details may also be viewed online at www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/publicstatutorynotices.

Comments should be sent by e-mail to highways.consultation@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk by 9" August
2024. Any objections must state the grounds on which they are made and must quote unique reference
number A00466. If you want to send in your comments in writing please send them to the address shown
below FAO Emily Hirst.

Please note that any comments received will be redacted of personal information and uploaded onto the
Central Bedfordshire Council website as part of a report on the scheme a few days before the proposal is
discussed at the relevant Traffic Management Meeting, where it will remain in the public domain. If you do
not wish for your comments to be part of the report please state this explicitly within your response.

Order Title: If made will be “Central Bedfordshire Council (Bedfordshire County Council (District of Mid
Bedfordshire) (Civil Enforcement Area and Special Enforcement Area) (Waiting Restrictions and Street
Parking Places) (Consolidation) Order 2008) (Variation No.*) Order 202*”

Central Bedfordshire Council Gary Powell
Priory House Assistant Director
Chicksands Highways

Shefford SG17 5TQ

19t July 2024



